Second Grade Wilmeth 
Longhorn Newsletter
May 27th – 30th  
 
Book Swap
We’re excited that Wilmeth will be having another book swap this year on Friday, May 30th.  Just a few reminders:
· Up to 5 books per student
· No board, sticker, or kids meal books
· Looking for current books to swap from the past 2 years that others would find interest in


Upcoming Dates
May 24th – Memorial Day/No School
May 28th – All Library books due
June 4th – Class Shirt/Yearbook signing
June 5th – Last Day of School



Lost and Found
There is quite a collection of jackets and other things in our Lost and Found.  You are welcome to come before/after school to help your child look for anything missing in there if needed.


Signing of Class Shirts and/or Yearbooks:

2nd Grade will take time on Wednesday, June 4th to have students sign each other’s class shirts and/or yearbooks.         

Summer Packet
2nd grade will send home a Summer Calendar of activities to work on.  There will also be a letter that has technology options as well.


Moving over the summer??
If you have plans to move over the summer and/or your student(s) will not return to Wilmeth or Cockrill, please let us know. We will need an official note (on a full-sized sheet of paper) stating your student's name(s) and the school or school district that they will attend next school year with your signature. If attending another school within McKinney ISD, we will need a proof of residency document to make the necessary changes.  Please submit the letter/document to the front office by Wednesday May 28th. You may stop by the front office during the last week of school (June 2nd through June 5th) to receive your student's withdrawal papers.  If you have any questions, please call Malissa Foster at 469-302-7402.


